
                                                                                                       

 

 
 
 
 

                                 Press Release 

 

Art School of Thessaloniki (Kallitehniko Gymnasio – Lykeiakes Taxeis Ampelokipon 

Menemenis) will be hosting an Erasmus+ dissemination event, on 20th February 2020, at 

15:30, to present the results of the 2nd International Meeting of the project and to share the 

progress of our work. This 2nd International Meeting, for the COSMUS – Community 

Schools Museums, in which our school community participates, was held in Thessaloniki, 

from 21 to 23 November 2019, at the Museum of Byzantine Culture and at our school. Art 

School invites the Parents Association and every parent/ guardian of our school that would 

be interested in attending, as well as stakeholders of our city, such as the council of 

Ampelokipi and the council of Thessaloniki. 

This 30-minute dissemination event, which will be held at our School, will give us the 

opportunity to share with our community the banners completed by each partner for the 

aforementioned Transnational Meeting, in an effort to optimize the multicultural dimension 

of the project, by providing cultural information for each country. To this context, we will 

also be able to keep the community up to date, discuss the possible content of our own 

museum and share opinions, strengthening thus the dynamics of our project as a whole. 

Finally it is very important for us to ask the community to support our project in any possible 

way. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 


